
FRIENDS OF LEE POINT 
 

It’s Your Lee Point 
 

 
As Darwin residents, we have concerns with DHA’s proposed development to house 3000 people 
(population of Tennant Creek) next to Casuarina Coastal Reserve (CCR). 

Does it make sense having: 

 Australian Defence Force personnel driving or cycling further to work than they need to (see sites in 
grey), or having less frequent public transport? 

 More traffic congestion because people need to drive further to work? 

 More cats and dogs in the Lee Point area (and clearing more woodland) when there are already 
problems protecting vulnerable, and endangered species at Lee Point? 

 Darwin’s growing ecotourism industry compromised; CCR attracts over 1M visits each year because 
of its natural beauty, rich biodiversity and internationally significant shorebird sites. 

 Taxpayers fund more infrastructure such as major water infrastructure, electricity lines and roads, 
public transport, when this can be more affordably provided elsewhere, i.e. Northcrest?  

Darwin needs sustainable development not an urban sprawl. 
 

Don't let Lee Point become an urban sprawl 
Ask your local member to support a proper urban planning study 

for Lee Point. 
For more information search on: friends of lee point 

ATTACHMENT A 


